
Essential Safety Regulations for 

Subcontractors 

Date: __________________ 

To: [Subcontractor's Name] 

Company: [Subcontractor's Company] 

Address: [Subcontractor's Address] 

Dear [Subcontractor's Name], 

As part of our commitment to maintaining a safe and healthy working environment, we require 

all subcontractors to adhere to the following essential safety regulations while working on our 

project: 

1. All workers must wear appropriate personal protective equipment (PPE) at all times. 

2. Safety training sessions must be attended by all subcontractor employees. 

3. Emergency contact information must be displayed at the job site. 

4. All safety incidents must be reported immediately to the site supervisor. 

5. Regular safety inspections must be conducted and documented. 

Failure to comply with these regulations may result in penalties, including suspension from the 

job site. We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring a safe work environment for everyone 

involved. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification on these regulations, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


